
From: Max Haroon   
Sent: Saturday, June 6, 2020 11:33 AM 
To: Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca>; David West 
<david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Permit Application: City Files: D01-20004 and D02-20010 

Hello, 

We the undersigned are the residents of 53 Arten Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 9X1, 
and very concerned about expected opening the vehicle entrance of the above 
proposed development on the corner of Creekview and Arten Avenue. 

When we purchased the home, there was no indication given to us as to this entrance.  
This will ruin the quiet residential area and will hamper living of all residents of both 
streets. 

We would like to explore what we can do to stop this nuisance. 

Please acknowledge that you have received this email. 

Amina and Max Haroon 
53 Arten Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 9X1 
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